
Community Engagement: 

[DATE] 
 
 
[COMMUNITY MEMBER/COMMUNITY LEADER] 

[ADDRESS] 

[CITY, STATE ZIP] 
 

 
Subject: Seeking Community Feedback on Proposed Broadband Deployment Project 
 
 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Stanton Telecom, Inc. intends to apply to the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission for a Capital Projects Fund grant to provide broadband internet service in your community. We are seeking 
feedback from impacted communities regarding the proposed project. 

Please review the details of the proposed project below and provide feedback via the attached Community Feedback 
Form to the Public Service Commission no later than April 24, 2023. 

 

Service Provider:  Stanton Telecom, Inc.  

Project Name:  Stanton County Rural 

Project Description:  Proposed buried fiber construction in red 

 

 



Community Engagement: 

 

Should Stanton Telecom be awarded the requested grant dollars, the company would use GPON buried fiber-to-the-

premises (FTTP) for our last-mile technology to supply services in your area, including your location.  The download/upload 

speed tiers and monthly prices would be as follows: 

• 100/100 Mbps $65 

• 500/500 Mbps $85 

• 1Gig/1Gig $99 

 

The proposed project area may also be viewed on the Nebraska Broadband Map, which will be made available on or 
around March 3, 2023 at https://psc.nebraska.gov/telecommunications/nebraska-broadband-bridge-program-nbbp. 

 

If you have questions regarding the proposed project, you may contact Stanton Telecom at (402) 439-2264. If you have 
questions regarding the Capital Projects Fund grant program, please e-mail psc.broadband@nebraska.gov or you may 
contact the Nebraska Public Service Commission Consumer Advocate during regular business hours (Monday-Friday, 
8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. CT) by calling 402-471-3101 or toll free in Nebraska at 1- 800-526-0017. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Nicholas Paden, General Manager 

Stanton Telecom, Inc. 

 
Cc: Nebraska Public Service Commission psc.broadband@nebraska.gov 
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